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Advisory for Re-Entry to Japan — 20 September 2021

Japan has released the latest guidelines on border measures on 20 September 2021 to
contain the spread of Coronavirus. The guidelines are applicable to all passengers
arriving in Japan from India, including Japanese and foreign nationals. According to
this, anyone who left Japan with a re-entry permit or valid resident card will be able to
re-enter Japan from 20 September 2021. For detailed information in this regard, please
visit the link at https://www.moj.go.jp/isa/content/001347332.pdf.

2. From 20 September, 2021, only 3 (three) days institutional quarantine at the
designated accommodation will be required. It will be provided by the Japanese
quarantine office, and it will be a part of the total 14 days of quarantine. All arriving
passengers will be escorted to the hotel, and passengers do not have to book at their
own.

b) Passengers are required to remain in the hotel for 3 days. Meeting persons from
outside is not possible. After staying for 3 days, passengers will have COVID-19
test. Those who test negative are still required to self-quarantine at home for the
remaining 11 days. They should not use public transportation from the airport. Please
follow all guidelines of the Government of Japan, including downloading apps for
contact tracing.

Please also find the guidelines/information issued by the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, Japan in the link at https://www.mofa.go.jp/ca/fna/pagede 001053.html, for
detailed information.



